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YTRRC Committee Meeting 

Wednesday 5 June 2024 
 

Westlands Entertainment Centre 

7.00pm 
 

Present:  Steve Warren, Angela Dobbs, June Moule, Phil McQuaid, Guy Williams, Jo 
Samuel, David Mears, Tim Willis, Denise Byrd, Lesley Nesbitt, Linda Membury, Mel Dodge 

 
 
 

A G E N D A 
 
Apologies – Simon Rowbottom, Graham Still, Adam Hawkins 
 
Minutes of last meeting – approved, proposed and seconded by Phil and Dave.   
 
Matters Arising  
 
Chairperson’s report – Steve Warren 
 

• AGM went well, lots of positive feedback regarding the food 
• Traffic management course booked for 10th August – JS, DM, SW and a club member 

will be attending 
• Club vests – still awaiting sample sizes to be sent through.  These will be made available 

to paid up club members  
 
Secretary report – Angela Dobbs 
 

• Nothing to report. 
 
Treasurer’s report – Simon Rowbottom 
 

• Simon was away. 
 
Membership report – Adam Hawkins 
 

• Adam was away. 
 
Club Captain – Graham Still/Linda Membury 
 

• Linda Membury was welcomed to the committee.  LM asked if the club would provide a 
minibus for Newton Abbott ladies on Sunday 22nd September.  It was agreed that it was 
likely that this would be possible. 

• GS would like to invite other clubs to the track nights.  SW had already spoken to GS and 
had suggested that this be every 3 months. 

• Dave Richardson memorial – this needs to be moved as current planned date Tim is 
away.  PM will discuss an alternative date with Tim. 

 
Kit – Graham Still 
 

• Graham was away 
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Championship secretary – Lesley Nesbitt 
 

• All up to date and on Facebook. Mell Scenic is still to be confirmed. 
 
Webmaster – Guy Williams 
 

• GW will go through the website, he does need other people to look through and say what 
is out of date etc.  Two club members have volunteered to be admins on the website and 
to keep this updated with events etc.   

 
Data Protection/Welfare Officer – Dave Mears 
 

• Nothing to report. 
 
Pub and club runs – Phil McQuaid 
 

• All booked up to July 
 

 
AOB 
 

• Town Tree Trail was well supported.  There were a couple of injuries from the low 
beams.  SW has mended one of the bridges however there is uncertainty about whether 
the Town Tree gardens will be reopened to the public and if the race will continue next 
week.  AH had noted that there was a lack of help in setting the course up. 

• Discussion held around the 5k series for 2025 – still require a keyholder who would be 
able to sign the keys in and out each race.  This needs to be someone who has a 
connection with Yeovilton, either a serving officer or a civil servant.  There also needs to 
be a sponsor for the race.  JS to draft an advert requesting help for the next year. 

• TW – has been picked up for not having the measured certificate.  Has applied for a new 
one but not arrived yet. GW suggested TW should be able to download this off the 
website.  LN is doing the fun run at the next race.  Series prizes – TW has found number 
clips for series prizes.  JS noted that we also have bags left over from last years races. 
TW to speak to GS re the bags. 

• MD – would it be a good idea if run leaders had telephone contact numbers of other run 
leaders in case of any difficulties or if people get lost. PM to add this to the notices.  If run 
leaders are aware that they will be late back, they should notify someone else from 
another group to make them aware. 

• Presentation evening all booked. 
• Bench run is planned for 9th July.  It has been suggested that the runs start from the 

bench rather than running to the bench. 
 
 
There next meeting will be Wednesday 3rd July 2024 at 7.00pm.  If anyone has any 
issues/questions they would like to raise, then they should email them through to the 
chair or secretary. 
 


